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Mill Street Reconstruction Project
August 2024

Construction is starting

soon on the Mill Street

Reconstruction Project.

Beginning in early

September, Mill Street

will be restricted to i
one-way « safety Wﬁ':p'lra’:flmn'enl
traffic between Main peplacement

Street and Centennial = ﬂ 2
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of the project. Detours

will be in place for

people walking, rolling,
biking, and driving.

Northbound vehicle traffic will be shifted to the west side of the street

and a detour will be in place for southbound traffic to go around the work zone
on adjacent streets. Parking will not be permitted on Mill Street

during construction. Pedestrian crossings will be limited along Mill St. and
marked with detours.

Construction will begin with wastewater and stormwater pipe installation
continuing into early 2025, followed by reconstruction of sidewalks and street
surface on the east side of the street. Following this will be surface work on
the west side of the street.

As the project continues in 2025, traffic will then be shifted to the east side
of the street for northbound traffic. Work is scheduled to be completed

by the end of 2025. Additional updates will be sent throughout the project.
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to improve

Mill Street.

The project includes:
¢ New concrete pavement
idewalk and driveway reconstruction
& ADA-compliant curb ramps
e Stormwater and wastewater improvements
® Street lighting improvements
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Staff will continue to provide updates on the reconstruction of Mill St. project
webpage https://bit.ly/MillStreetReconstruction

We will also send out electronic updates through email, if you were forwarded
this email and want to receive these updates, please sign up using this link:
https: //bit.ly/MillStreetReconstructionEMAIL .

Sincerely,

Kristi Krueger, P.E.

Capital Engineering Manager
kkrueger@springfield-or.gov
541.726.4584

Questions?
Contact:
Kristi Krueger, P.E.
Capital Engineering Manager Forward this email to other community
Kkrueger@springfield-orgov ‘members you know whe may like to be
541-726-4584 informed about the Mill Street Reconstruction
Project
They can use the above button to sign up to
receive email updates autematically.
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